
On 16 October 2024, the Kaipara District Council considered the 
submissions received on its initial proposal regarding the representation 
arrangements for the Council to apply for at least the 2025 triennial local 
authority elections.
Final Proposal
Having considered all of the submissions, the Council resolved on 30 
October 2024 to adopt its initial proposal as its final proposal for at 
least the 2025 triennial local authority elections, being the mayor 
elected at large and eight councillors from three wards with a minor 
boundary change between the Wairoa and Otamatea Wards, and no 
community boards.
More details, including the final proposal, appeal forms and a map 
of Kaipara District Council and its wards, including the proposed changes 
can be accessed by visiting www.kaipara.govt.nz/repreview

Appeals

Any person who made a submission on Council’s initial proposal 
may lodge an appeal against the Council’s decision. An appeal must 
relate to the matters raised in that person’s submission. 
Copies of the Representation Review – Final 
Proposal and the appeal form are available on 
Council’s website www.kaipara.govt.nz/repreview or from the 
Dargaville office at 32 Hokianga Road or the Mangawhai office at 
Unit 6, The Hub, 6 Molesworth Drive.
Appeals can also be emailed to: haveyoursay@kaipara.govt.nz 
or submitted in hardcopy.
Appeals should state your name, address, telephone number and 
email address (if you have one) and should reach the Council no 
later than 5.00pm on Tuesday 26 November 2024.
For more information, see the consultation pages on our 
website: kaipara.govt.nz/repreview
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